
Bulletin Announcements 1/7/2018 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! 
 
BIBLE CLASS: Was one of your resolutions to deepen your faith in Christ? To learn more about His Word? Join 
us today in Luther Hall as we continue our study of Proverbs and the godly wisdom contained therein. All are 
welcome! 
 
WOMEN: Join us for our monthly Bible Study this Tuesday at 1:00 p.m. The topic is A Sparrow’s Worth. 
 
CHOIR: After beautifying our Advent and Christmas services and a much need break afterward, we will resume 
our regular practices beginning this Wednesday. We welcome new faces and voices too! 
 
CHURCH UN-DECORATING: Come help us pack away the Christmas decorations this coming Saturday at 
2:00p.m. Many hands make light work. 
 
PRESCHOOL: Let’s keep our Little Lambs Preschool children and teachers in our prayers as they begin 2018 in 
Jesus’ name! 
 
2018 OFFERING ENVELOPES: Members, please check your mail slot if you are getting 2018 envelopes. See 
Barb Potempa at church if you have questions. 
 
MARCH FOR LIFE: You are invited to join pro-lifers from the area—many of them Lutherans—at the March for 
Life Chicago next Sunday, January 14. The march begins at Federal Plaza at 2:00 p.m. See Pastor if you plan to 
attend. 
 
SHOP WITH SCRIP: The next turn-in dates are January 21 and February 18. These gift cards are perfect for 
personal use. See Judy Yuenger to buy pre-purchased cards. 
 
FLOWERS & BULLETINS: The 2018 flower chart and January–March bulletin signup sheets are posted in the 
narthex. Sign up for any open Sunday(s) to celebrate a special occasion or to honor/remember someone. Cost 
of bulletins is $10. Cost of flowers is $40, $45, or $50 (subject to change). See Karen Moritz for details. 
 
CLOTHING DRIVE: Please bring gently used clothing to church any Sunday and give to Judy Yuenger or any 
member of Ladies Aid. We will receive 20 cents per pound for this ongoing clothing drive. Thank you. 
 
DOORS: For general safety reasons, the elder on duty will be locking the doors a few minutes after the start of 
our worship services. These doors will be unlocked again near the end of the service. 
 
MEALS FOR THE HUNGRY: Join us on Monday, March 5 (8:00–9:30 p.m.) as we pack meals at Feed My 
Starving Children in Aurora for hungry kids around the world. We are looking for adults, teens, and children 
(3rd grade and up) to help with this service project. Sign up using the following link: 

http://volunteer.fmsc.org/Register/Group/JoinGroup.aspx?gid=1323071 
 
DAILY LUTHERAN BIBLE STUDY: Issues, Etc. is a radio talk show and podcast produced by Lutheran Public 
Radio. This week’s topics include: Lutheran Piety, the Movies “Darkest Hour” & “The Greatest Showman,” 
Original Sin, Peter and Cornelius, and more. Listen at your convenience at www.issuesetc.org or the LPR 
mobile app. 

http://volunteer.fmsc.org/Register/Group/JoinGroup.aspx?gid=1323071
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001IKctWvIybniUrBdyQtrGDGtpPGu_sGGQRd5s5Vo4xtlMYveoB7_oNCXBGEaeQzPq6NBfO4WDPbLo8348-I6oGUJhRFjGFKfKIchsJc5r5G6HgvedAkwiMwixlX5Ykh_wKhprPb414zJi0RULQzArN-AGw9hxC3HhnWBmqZ3K19I=&c=-hWYnBtikkk99bRU0GYPrzqgXSbEjeq8kZ1IZY-60NHSLFoKo0QfaQ==&ch=FQnp2PCnOA1zzwR9V-h4gnJNkMXxsTYXwr-SQicfqhrxYYqpCqc-Ig==

